Hi Anthony,

Thanks for the referral, I've had a look at the documentation and the Heritage Division has no concerns
in relation to State Heritage. The Department does not need to refer subsequent stages of this
proposal or modifications to the Heritage Division (ie Heritage Council). Please note, other Divisions
of OEH may respond in relation to biodiversity or Aboriginal Cultural Heritage.

Kind regards,
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Heritage Division

From: Anthony Barnes

Sent: Thursday, 11 April 2019 4:08 PM

To: OEH Planning Matters Mailbox <PlanningMatters@environment.nsw.gov.au>; Development
hunter <Development.hunter@rms.nsw.gov.au>; RRD EO Resources Regulator Mailbox
<resources.regulator@planning.nsw.gov.au>; ncc@nature.org.au; DRG RO Assessment Coordination
Mailbox <assessment.coordination@planning.nsw.gov.au>; admin.hunter@Ils.nsw.gov.au;
water.referrals@dpi.nsw.gov.au; Adam Oehlman <landuse.enquiries@dpi.nsw.gov.au>; OEH HD
Heritage Mailbox <HERITAGEMailbox@environment.nsw.gov.au>; OLG - Port Stephens Council
<council@portstephens.nsw.gov.au>; OLG - Port Stephens Council
<council@portstephens.nsw.gov.au>

Subject: SSD 8795 - Karuah South Quarry Project - Request for advice

Hello,

The Department of Planning and Environment has received an Environmental Impact Statement EIS
for the Karuah South Quarry. The Applicant is proposing to establish and operate a hard rock quarry
at a site approximately 4km northeast of Karuah, including:

e extracting approximately 11 million tonnes of hard rock at a rate of up to 600,000 tonnes per

annum;

e processing and stockpiling quarry products onsite;

e transporting quarry product by road; and

e progressively rehabilitating the site.

The EIS will be publicly exhibited from 24/04/2019 to 21/05/2019 .

The Department invites you to provide expert advice on the proposal, including advice on
recommended conditions by the due date.



The Department notes that agencies and council’s included in this email have yet to register accounts

in the new major projects website:
https://majorprojects.planningportal.nsw.gov.au

Could you please register an account promptly so that receipt of your respective advice can be

streamlined.

In the meantime, the EIS and supporting documents have been made available via the former website

at:

http://www.majorprojects.planning.nsw.gov.au/index.pl?action=view job&job id=8795

If you have any enquiries, please contact
anthony.barnes@planning.nsw.gov.au .
Sincerely,

Anthony Barnes
Senior Environmental Assessment Officer
Resource Assessments | Planning Services

320 Pitt Street | GPO Box 39 | Sydney NSW 2001
T 02 8289 6709 E anthony.barnes@planning.nsw.gov.au
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Anthony Barnes on (02) 8298 6709 at



